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August 6, 2018 
 
May Trucking Company 
4185 Brooklake Road NE 
Salem, OR 97303-0039 
 
RE:  Spill Closure Approval [CVID 20328] 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Enforcement Program (ENF) of the Montana Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) received 
a report of a May Trucking semi-truck accident that caused the release of an unknown amount of diesel fuel 
on Interstate 90 Westbound, Mile Marker 320.4, Gallatin County, Montana.  The semi-truck accident 
occurred on December 13, 2017.  
 
On April 10 and July 23, 2018, reports were received from Best Rate Towing and Repair Inc. which outlined 
the cleanup activities. A total of three excavation activities took place; contaminated soil was excavated from 
the site and disposed of at the Logan Landfill in Manhattan, MT. The soil confirmation sampling results 
provided on July 23rd and the additional information submitted indicates the contamination has been 
adequately removed. 
  
Based upon the information provided, ENF is closing the file.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at the telephone number listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Rasmann 
Environmental Enforcement Specialist 
Enforcement Program 
(406) 444-5328; fax (406) 444-1923 
jrasmann2@mt.gov 
 
cc via email: Gallatin County Sanitarian 
  Gallatin County DES  
  Joe Radonich, MDT 
  P.J. Johnson, Best Rate Towing and Repair, Inc. 
  Ross McMakin, NWFF Environmental 


